
Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members
of the House Health Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide
proponent testimony on House Bill 248.

My name is  Kelli Chochard and I am ( mom and grandmother) and the reason
I support House Bill 248 is because I used to be a medical assistant and I
have completed hours of research into vaccines and feel that it is imperative
that everyone should have a choice in what they decide to put into their
bodies.  They should also have confirmed consent in knowing what is in each
and every item. Sadly this is not the case and have felt bullied myself in
getting certain vaccines. Since I have left this field and do not wish to return
until these things change within the industry.

Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for
and urgency of House Bill 248.

Sincerely,

Kelli Chochard


